To:  	Chair John M. Mizuno
	Vice Chair Bertrand Kobayashi
	Member of the Committee on Health

	Chair Takashi Ohno
	Vice Chair Dale T. Kobayashi
	Members of the Committee on Intrastate Commerce

From:	xxx  PA-C
	xxx Clinic/Hospital

Re:	HB935, Relating to Health, PHYSICIAN ASSISTANTS
	February 5, 2019 at 8:30 am, Conference Room 329

Position: STRONG SUPPORT


My name is ____ I am a physician assistant at ____  in ____ and I strongly support HB935, this bill will modernize physician assistant practice laws.
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